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From: Peter Darley ﬂ
sent: 07 July 2015 :

To: Pound, Victoria
Ccc: "Tim Dobbs’
Subject: TRIM: RE: Planning application 2015/3110/pP

Dear Vvictoria Pound

we strongly support the above planning application. It will be greatly
reassuring to us as neighbours that

the roof terraces will be made safe and secure for small children. It will also
go some way towards

improving the incoherent fagade to Oppidans Road, and much improve the rear
elevation that faces our

property.

Yours sincerely
Peter and Edith Darley
21 oppidans Road
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